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The SBJ office will be closed for the Golden Week holidays on April 29 and from May 3 to May 6, 2024.

The journal office will make every effort to minimize delays, but please understand that the review process for
manuscripts submitted to the Journal of Bioscience and Bioengineering during this period may take longer.

All inquiries received during the holidays will be answered upon our return.

We thank you for your patience and understanding.


